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Principal
XYZ  School

ABC Road

Suburb

Auckland 0000
Dear 

End Polio Now by holding a ‘Purple Clothes Day’ on World Polio Day  24th October

In all of history, human beings have completely eradicated a disease only once before (most famously, smallpox). Rotary International in 1985 determined that polio will be next – and we’re now very close to this truly historic achievement.  
For World Polio Day this year I’d like to ask your school to help.  

World Polio Day marks the birth of Jonas Salk, the leader of the breakthrough team that invented the first successful polio vaccine in 1955. 

The Salk vaccine and the later developed Sabin oral vaccine have been used in global vaccination campaigns, to successfully reduced polio cases by 99 per cent.

Charities, governments and individuals have all helped in the campaign - and polio has now effectively been confined to just two remaining countries: Afghanistan and Pakistan.

Now, a final big push is needed to eradicate polio completely otherwise it could return.  

How Can this Tie in with our Learning?

•     History.  The history of medicine and campaigns against disease 

· Science.  The science of vaccination is a fascinating subject for all ages 
· Geography.  A discussion about vaccination in terms of geographical, religious and economic differences 
How Can My School Become Involved in ‘End Polio Now’?

Rotary Clubs around Auckland are getting local schools involved, by holding a Purple Clothes Day on Friday the 13 October (before World Polio Day).  Purple is symbolic of the polio campaign because in many parts of the world, children’s finger is stained with purple ink to show they’ve had the vaccine.

The idea is for pupils to donate a gold coin to the cause and wear something purple to show their support!  This support raise funds to help eliminate polio and the students would be participating in an event that is in the process of creating history.  
Not only that, but for every dollar raised, the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation will donate two dollars – meaning that your school could help protect children half a world away.
If you feel that you can support this worthwhile cause, or would like to find out other ways you can support Rotary and the End Polio Now campaign, please contact me
Yours sincerely
Ph: ____________________________________Email:__________________________________
Rotary Club of
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